Patient Participation Group (PPG)
Meeting Thursday 10th December

Park Road
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This was the first meeting of Park Road’s PPG.
No patient member had experience of what a PPG might seek to achieve so IT explained briefly how other PPGs worked and presented a draft constitution for discussion.  The constitution was felt to be useful to help the group keep focus.  No member felt any item needed removing or had anything else to add to it.  It was agreed that the draft constitution should be passed to Buttershaw Lane’s PPG for discussion and/or approval.
It was agreed that a notice board would be useful in reception to allow other patients an awareness of the groups work.  This could display a copy of the constitution, minutes of meetings and could also be useful in attracting new members.  

It was also felt that the PPG could have a dedicated page on the practice website (once available).

IT explained necessary ground rules for operation.  The limitation of having two sites means that any decisions need to be actionable at both practices.  This may mean that the practice could veto decisions if felt unworkable.  

The group was also informed that both PPGs would meet once at a AGM.
Mr K felt strongly that the group should be accessible to all patients, that all parts of the community should be encouraged to become involved with the group.  The group agreed that the notice board would help achieve this.
Ideas for the group to address

Popular with the group was the idea of fundraising for the practice.  Patients felt that such events as car boot sales and coffee mornings could be held.  CJ/IT suggested that the practice may not be comfortable with fundraising at this time.
NA suggested that a more transparent system could be adopted for offering telephone appts.  CJ explained how the practice offer telephone appts currently which the group agreed was acceptable.

Patient self help groups could be an area for the group to organise -   Groups for mums and babies, diabetes self help etc. The group members will think about this for the next meeting.

All believed that addressing DNAs was worthwhile.  Again, groups members will think about this for the next meeting.

IT closed the meeting thanking all for their enthusiasm and attendance.

IT/JH will collect contact details of all members.  

Next meeting will be sometime in March.  IT/JH to advise patients.  

Agenda items from patient members to be passed to Joanne.
